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Mr. Ramon E, Hall Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
Uranium Recovery Field Office
Box 25325

Denver^ CO 80225

Re: Calcium Fluoride TCLP Results

Dear Mr. Hall:

StiOHN GkIGINAI to POR, HQ.
XC/Uf

September 3, 1993
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As discussed with Dana Ward of your office Umetco's revtfew
of the TCLP results on the CaF2 material shows the material
does not exhibit a Toxicity Characteristic as it has passed
the TCLP test.

A copy of the TCLP analysis performed by Data Chem of Talt
Lake City on the Allied Calcium Fluoride, was received at
your office on 8-4-93.

If I can be of any further assistance in regards to this
matter, please feel free to contact me.
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Sincerely,

S. L. Schierraan
Radiation Protection Officer
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